
 
 
August 13, 2021 
 
 
 
To the Fremont County Commissioners,  
 
 
I have had the pleasure of being on the Fremont County 4H Fair Board, completing my 2-year term 
this year. I have had the opportunity of helping create support and complete activities and events 
with the Fair Board. 
Last year I was the superintendent for the dog program and a dog leader.  
 
 This year, I had an amazing opportunity to be on the awards committee, locate vendors along with 
designing our tumblers and bags the kids could pick for an award. As the superintendent for fine 
arts, I had a fun time learning about the different categories and helping the judge. I would like to 
ask that I be allowed a 3-year term to continue being a part of this amazing board of people. 
I look forward to all the events and amazing county fair that will be put together for 2022 
and the future years.  
If I am granted a 3-year term, my goals are to help continue promote 4-H, help our community and 
minors strive to meet their goals not only in growing up but also cheering them on as they walk their 
4-H path.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.  
 
Sincerely  
Dana Sweatland  
 


